Unit Criteria Meeting

Jan 29 2010

1-130pm SFOS Conference room ONL 245

Attending:

Uta Kaden

Tim Wilson

Mark Herrmann

Brenda Konar (chair)

Heidi Brocious

Ray Ralonde

Old Business:

None

New Business:

Dept of English and Philosophy, and Humanities

The committee felt that in general, this was very well written. The committee appreciates the work put into these criteria.  

B.2.The first RED BOLD is not necessary. This is obvious.

C.2.b. The BOLD ITALICS and RED BOLD ITALICS seem redundant (except for the part on “graduate assistants and postdoctoral researchers funded by them”). Delete the redundant part and better explain the “graduate assistants and postdoctoral researchers” part. The committee doesn’t understand this.

Many of the other unit criteria that we’ve seen have specific ways to evaluate each level (assistant, associate, and full) in each of the categories of teaching, research, and service. The committee found this very helpful and believe that this is valuable for both new faculty in the department (they know the departments expectations) and for people outside the department who are not familiar with the field. A new faculty member will have a hard time determining what exactly is needed to become an associate professor. Although it the committee recommends the inclusion of this, it is ultimately the decision of the department.

Next meeting:

Jayne will help us arrange our next meeting on Doodle Calendar. We are having time conflict issues. 

